
Thank you for your work on this bill!  I support HB 1325.   My Mom is 76 years old and still working 

fulltime to pay her bills.  Her property tax bill is more than her house payment.  This is a shame on ND!  

We need to relieve those who will not be having more children, who have paid more than their fair 

share and who are now forced to work because of the high property tax burdening our elderly.  Please 

pass this bill. 

Thank you! 


